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Dear Mr. Lubischer,

The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response
to your public records request sent in via our website, as follows:

RCW 35.57.025 requires, in part, financial feasibility reviews for
development of facilities under RCW 35.57.020, and that such reviews
must be submitted to various entities including the state auditor. |
request all financial feasibility reviews, or equivalent documents,
submitted by or on behalf of the Kitsap Public Facilities District since its
inception in 2002. Please prioritize the most recent documents. | prefer
electronic transfer. Please provide an estimate of hard copy costs, if any,
for my approval.

In response, we have searched our Kitsap County Public Facilities District audit
records, as well as an email search and found nothing responsive to your request.
Since we have no responsive records, we will now consider this request closed.
Please let us know if you have any questions, concerns or issues regarding this
request.

Sincerely,
Mary Leider, CPRO

Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 | www.sao.wa.gov
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